
The	$945	payment	relates	to	super	for	part	of	the	March	quarter.		The	original	
payment	was	rejected	by	the	QBO	super	clearing	house,	so	was	processed	
manually.		I’ve	included	the	dates	that	it	may	have	related	to,	the	payroll	
payments	report	and	the	super	payment	batch	showing	the	failed	payment	-	
hence	it	would	have	been	processed	manually.	 


